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HAPPY NEW YEAR 2020 FROM THE WKW COMMUNITY

It is yet another great year, 2020 and we thank God for guiding us to this far. As an organisation, we are greatly indebted to all those who have offered us immense support; our associates, benefactors, friends and all people of goodwill, and ensured that all our mission, vision and goals are achieved.We appreciate the sacrifices you make for the sake of the children and families of Kibera Community.

We are indeed happy that all our students in primary and secondary schools have transited to the next level of study, with new students joining us.They have embarked on their studies after the long December Holidays.They spent most of their time at the centre, doing their revision, attending workshops and involving in other organised activities. The organisation encourages teamwork and leadership among students.

The holiday was undoubtedly wonderful, with the Christmas festivities in place. A joyous mood could be felt in the air throughout the period, and people organised big celebrations to honour the birth of Christ and to welcome



A parent receiving Christmas Gifts

the NewYear.Families and sponsored children received Christmas gifts from their sponsors and supporters of that gave.

